
 
 

Memorandum 
 

To: Clients, Associates & Friend of Pro@ctive CPA 

Form: Mark L. Wyssbrod, Managing Member 

Date: April 2, 2013 

Re: 1
st
 Quarter 2013 Estimated Tax Reminder & Individual Due Date 

 

It’s been our best tax season is 5 years!  We truly believe we have the right team, the right clients 

and the right philosophies in business! 

 

This year appears to have started a little slow, but we believe the economy will be stable to 

picking up.  Result:  possibly the best economic environment for small business in over five 

years! 

 

REMINDER: 1
st
 Quarter 2013 Estimated Tax Payments Are Due By April 15, 2013 (If necessary) 

 

Be certain to remit your estimated tax payments and vouchers by April 15, 2013 (individuals, 

corporate and state composite taxes).  Additionally, please keep a copy of your checks and 

vouchers for your records and forward a copy to Pro@ctive CPA for our records. 

 

Remember your Pro@ctive CPAs offer year-end tax planning which allows us to make the most 

of the tax rules and regulations, depending on your goals, and we can re-calculate your estimated 

tax payments to allow for a more breakeven scenario. 

 

FINAL REMINDER:  INDIVIDUAL TAX DUE DATE IS APRIL 15, 2013 

 

Additionally, April 15, 2013 is the individual and partnership tax deadline.  We will need as 

much information as possible in order to calculate your extension (if we do not already have your 

information. 

 

Seek greatness! 

 

Your Pro@ctive CPA Team 

 
IRS Circular 230 disclosure:  To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice 

contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) 

avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter 

addressed herein.  

 


